
  

  

Oak Class Weekly News 
Week beginning 16.05.22 

This Week 

Some highlights of the great things we have been doing: 

 

• Fun competitive ‘post office’ games in PE; 

• Drawing ambulances in art lessons; 

• Learning about the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, and making crowns and 

decorations for our celebrations next week.  

• Describing characters from our class story;  

• Practising our subtraction skills in maths using concrete and pictorial methods;  

• Making healthy meals in food tech – this week it was beans on toast;  

• A great day out at the Emirates Old Trafford Cricket Ground – learning about 

cricket, watching a match, meeting emergency services’ staff,  and having fun 

with other young people.  

 

Next Week: 

We will do our normal park walk on Thursday with one group, and Sainsbury’s on 

Friday with another group.  

On Friday 27th we will be having Platinum Jubilee celebrations in school. Pupils may 

dress in red, white and blue.  

We break up for half term on Friday 27th May and return to school on Tuesday 7th 

June.   

Reminders  

PLEASE BE ALERT TO ANY COVID 

SYMPTOMS OR GENERAL ILLNESS AND DO 

NOT SEND PUPILS TO SCHOOL IF UNWELL 

– CONTACT US FOR ADVICE  

If you need to speak to us, please phone 

school on 01772 792 681 or email: 

cworsley@acorns.lancs.sch.uk 

And finally…  

Thanks for the tombola donations  
 

Star of the Week 

Samuel 
for doing some great 

body awareness work! 

 



 

 

Fun and games at 

Old Trafford  


